PropertyValuation Services

July 30, 2020

Mayors and Wardens

Nova Scotia Municipalities

Dear Mayors and Wardens:

Re: Delivery of 2019-20 Annual Report

On behalf of Property Valuation Services Corporation (PVSC), | am pleased to inform you that the 2019-
20 Annual Report (for the April 1, 2019 — March 31, 2020 fiscal year) is available.

This year’s Annual Report focuses on PVSC’s connection with clients, investment in partnerships and
commitment to advancing the assessment industry.

The Annual Report is available at: http://www.pvsc.ca/en/home/aboutpvsc/annualreports.aspx.

Thank you for taking the time to read and share our Annual Report with your municipal colleagues and
elected officials.

Sincerely,

Greg Keefe
Chair, PVSC Board of Directors

cc: CAOs and Town Clerks
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